
From: Sivasubramanian Muthusamy  
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 
To: Maarten Botterman, Göran Marby  
Subject: Request to place communications on .Internet for attention during ICANN 70 
  
Dear Chairman Botterman ICANN Board Members and Mr Marby, 
 
Nameshop sent this proposal on June 24, 2020, followed by a letter sent on Oct 9, 2020, both attached 
to this email letter for ease of reference. We request your attention during ICANN 70. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sivasubramanian Muthusamy 
 
-- 
_______________________ 
Sivasubramanian M 
Proprietor 
Nameshop 
Erode, India. 

 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/muthusamy-to-botterman-marby-24jun20-en.pdf
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/muthusamy-to-botterman-marby-09oct20-en.pdf

